de la Guerra, Sheila PQ_LI_LQ Com m—f —

From: Richard Solomon <rsolomon2@cox.net>
Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 3:05 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: ltem A-27

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors: This resolution on your administrative agenda is an important voice in the national
conversation over abortion rigfhts. We fully support the resolution and urge you to support it as well. While it
might appear to be an empty gesture, it is more than merely symbolic. The vast majority of Americans,
individually and through their local governments and civic organiations, must speak up and add their voices to
preserve safe and legal access to abortion care.

Respectfully.

Richard Solomon and Jana Zimmer

2640 Las Encinas Rd, Santa Barbara, CA 93105
(805) 452-5839



